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Dear Parents / Guardians, 
It has been wonderful to see our students and teachers practicing for the up-coming 
Independence Day celebrations. Thanks to those parents and friends who have volunteered 
their time to come in the mornings and teach the students – we are all looking forward to a 
wonderful, colourful celebration! Parents are reminded when they collect their children in the 
afternoons, not to drive into the school drive-way. This practice is dangerous, especially for 
small children walking out the gate. Tickets are selling fast for the Golden Orchid Ball, please 
support our P&W and purchase your tickets as soon as possible from Rose in the office. 

 
Student Council 
The Student Council would like to thank everyone for 
getting into the spirit of ‘Around the World Day’. 
There were so many colourful costumes! We tried lots 
of different foods- lamingtons, pizza, Spanish 
omelettes, sago, just to name a few. We were spoiled 
for choice! At lunch time it was great to see all 
students involved in the games from different 
countries. We would especially like to thank the 6/7 
students for doing the setting and packing-up of the 
equipment, and the students who stamped our 
‘passports’ and organised the games.  Our Student 
Council is a hard working team. Thanks for a great 
day everyone. 

 
Independence Day 
Thanks to those parents who came to the meeting last Saturday in preparation for the School’s 
Independence Day celebrations. We have now extended the due date for the Costume Parade 
names to Friday 12/08 so please send in your child/children name to Rose by tomorrow. Notes 
of the same message were sent home on Monday with all National students. There will be 
another meeting this Saturday 13th August at 12 noon. Please let the school know ASAP 
if your child will not be present on September 9 for the celebrations.  
 

Thanks to our Kindy class for their 

enjoyable assembly item. It was great 

to see the ‘dancing monkey’s’ jumping 

on the bed and to listen to their 

musical rendition of ‘Hot Cross Buns’. 

Well done Kindy!  
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Congratulations to our Principal’s Awards Recipients! 

 
 Nellynda Malele – Year Three 

 

Kaitlin Smart – Year Six 
 

Stephen Nialir – Year Five 
 

Aileen Tasman – Year One 
 

Shantalyna Waho – Kindy 
 

Desree Nialir – Year Two 
 
 

 
Parent Information Session for prospective Enrolment at OLSH – Kavieng for 2017 
The Principal from the Our Lady of the Sacred Heart (OLSH) International School in Kavieng 
will be hosting a parent information session for prospective High School and Secondary School 
enrolments for 2017. The session will take place at the school on Saturday 20/08 at 11am.  
OLSH International School is a P – Year 12 School. Year 12 students graduate with an 
Australian Capital Territory (ACT) Year 12 certificate and Australian Tertiary Entrance Rank.  
 

 

Students enjoying 

‘Around the World 

Day’ activities. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Kind Regards 
Greg 
 
 


